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                          OCTOBER GALLERY SHOW 
  October 27, to November 23, 2011 our members participated in a                   

Exhibition/Gallery  show in Wyandotte. The opening night of the show was     

attended by many of our members and the art minded public. The Sculpture pieces 

in the show were very diverse and we received many nice compliments.15 of our 

members entered 29  sculptures. Mary Ellen Dohrs sold her sculpture “Lost in 

Thought”. They liked our works and have invited us back in the future. 

I really enjoyed the opening  and this Gallery was  top notch among galleries. 

Your Secretary, Diane 

 

 

     

                                          2011 Holiday Party 
We had a great time and a delicious catered holiday dinner at Rosemary Busch’s 

club house. 27 of our members attended There were also 2 new future  members, 

Colette and Cheri in attendance. They are friends of Laura Gabriel and Theresa 

Lannen, they take classes together. There was lots of  wonderful conversation. 

Everyone is looking for a new year full of art. 

                                               FEBRUARY MEETING 

            On Feb. 18, our members met at the Detroit Institute of Art to see a 

documentary/movie about Richard Hunt, A renowned Sculptor from Chicago. 

Our members gathered in the Kresge cafeteria in the DIA at2:00pm to snack and 

have a beverage before the movie at 4:00pm. Afterwards Richard Hunt sat on the 

stage and answered questions from the audience.. He was very interesting and a 

very humble artist. He is now in his 70’s and is still working. He has many of his      

abstract works all over the world and quite a few here in Michigan. 
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